
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On October 27th we will celebrate our Scottish Heritage 
Sunday as we do every year with the festive notes of the 
bagpipes.   Below is the Scottish Shortbread recipe, if you 
would like to make cookies for the Coffee Fellowship 
time, please drop them off to the office by Friday, 
October 25th or bring them the day of to Lanneau Hall. 
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